
Special Visits 

 

Shri Pijuskanti Goswami, SDO, Barrackpore Subdivision visited the Sangrahalaya with his family on July 9, 2017. He 

was provided with a detailed guided tour of the Museum. Regarding the display of the Sangrahalaya he commented, 

“Excellent opportunity for me to visit here.”  

 

           

 

          


